
 

 

 
         Date: 27 Sep 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The application form for the EDB 2022/2023 Student Grant will be sent home today. 

If you have received a pink form, please review and verify all the information, sign and return it to 
your class teacher; if you have received a blank white form (including all Year 1 children), please fill in 
all the required fields, sign and return it to your class teacher. 

Kindly note that incomplete or inaccurate information will cause delay to your application. 

You may refer to the attached parent guide for more details. 

The deadline for submission is Friday, 14 October 2022. 

Best Regards, 

KJS Office 

 

Attachments: Parent Guide_Student Grant 2022 - 2023.pdf 
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